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Item  1.01. Entry into a Material Definitive Agreement.

On October 12, 2006, the Company entered into a Subscription Agreement (the
"Subscription Agreement") by and between the Company and certain investors,
pursuant to which such investors have agreed to subscribe for an aggregate of
3,400,000 units consisting of (i) one share of common stock, $0.0001 par value
per share, of the Company (the "Common Stock") and (ii) one Warrant (the
"Warrant", and together with the Common Stock, the "Securities") to purchase, at
an exercise price of $2.00 per share, one share of Common Stock. Each unit was
sold for a purchase price of $1.00 for a total purchase price of $3,400,000. The
description of terms and conditions of the Subscription Agreement set forth
herein does not purport to be complete and is qualified in its entirety by the
full text of the Subscription Agreement, which is attached hereto as Exhibit
10.1 and is incorporated herein by reference.

On October 12, 2006, the Company entered into a Series A Convertible Preferred
Stock Purchase Agreement (the "Series A Purchase Agreement") with Trinad
Management, LLC ("Trinad"). Pursuant to the terms of the Series A Purchase
Agreement, Trinad has agreed to purchase 100,000 shares of the Company's Series
A Convertible Preferred Stock, par value 0.0001 per share (the "Series A
Preferred"), for an aggregate purchase price of $100,000. Series A Preferred
holders are entitled to convert, at their option, all or any shares of the



Series A Preferred into the number of fully paid and nonassessable shares of
Common Stock equal to the number obtained by dividing the original purchase
price of such Series A Preferred, plus the amount of any accumulated but unpaid
dividends as of the conversion date by the original purchase price (subject to
certain adjustments) in effect at the close of business on the conversion date.
The description of terms and conditions of the Series A Purchase Agreement set
forth herein does not purport to be complete and is qualified in its entirety by
the full text of the Series A Purchase Agreement, which is attached hereto as
Exhibit 10.2 and is incorporated herein by reference.

Item  3.02. Unregistered Sales of Equity Securities.

The information contained in Item 1.01 of this Current Report on Form 8-K with
respect to (i) the issuance of the Securities to certain investors on October
12, 2006, and (ii) the issuance of the Series A Preferred to Trinad on October
12, 2006 is incorporated by reference herein and made a part hereof. The
issuance of the Securities and the Series A Preferred was made in reliance on
the exemption from registration contained in Section 4(2) of the Securities Act
of 1933, as amended.

Item  5.03. Amendments to Articles of Incorporation or Bylaws; Change in Fiscal
            Year.

On October 12, 2006, the Company filed, upon recommendation of its Board of
Directors, a Certificate of Amendment to the Restated Certificate of
Incorporation with the State of New Jersey to create a series of preferred
stock, par value .0001 per share, designated as the "Series A Convertible
Preferred Stock."

This summary is subject to and qualified in its entirety by reference to the
text of the Certificate of Amendment to the Restated Certificate of
Incorporation, which is included as Exhibits 3.1 to this filing and is
incorporated in this Item 5.03 by reference.

Item  9.01. Financial Statements and Exhibits.

(d) Exhibits

EXHIBIT NUMBER          DESCRIPTION

3.1                     Certificate of Amendment to the Restated Certificate of
                        Incorporation
4.1                     Form of Warrant
10.1                    Form of Subscription Agreement between the Company and
                        certain investors listed thereto
10.2                    Series A Convertible Preferred Stock Purchase Agreement
                        dated October 12, 2006 between the Company and Trinad
                        Management, LLC

                                   SIGNATURES

      Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as
amended, the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf
by the undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                        Mediavest, Inc.
                                        (Registrant)

Dated:   October 18, 2006
                                        By: /s/ Robert Ellin
                                            ------------------------
                                            Robert Ellin
                                            Chairman and Chief Executive Officer



                         New Jersey Division of Revenue

      Certificate of Amendment to the Restated Certificate of Incorporation

Pursuant  to the  provisions  of  Sections  14A:7,  14A:9-1(d),  14A:9-2(4)  and
14A:9-4(3),  Corporations,  General, of the New Jersey Statutes, the undersigned
corporation  executes the following  Certificate of Amendment to its Certificate
of Incorporation:

      1.    The name of the corporation is Mediavest, Inc. (the "Corporation").

      2.    The following  Certificate of Amendment to the Restated  Certificate
            of Incorporation of the Corporation (the "Certificate of Amendment")
            was  approved  by the board of  directors  of the  Corporation  (the
            "Board") on August 3, 2006:

      Resolved,   that   Article  III  (a)  of  the  Restated   Certificate   of
Incorporation of the Corporation be amended to read as follows:

            "a.  The  total  number  of  shares  of  capital   stock  which  the
      Corporation  is  authorized  to  issue  is One  Hundred  and  One  Million
      (101,000,000)  shares,  consisting  of One Hundred  Million  (100,000,000)
      shares of common stock,  $0.0001 par value per share ("Common Stock"), and
      One Million  (1,000,000) shares of preferred stock,  $0.0001 par value per
      share ("Preferred Stock").

      There is hereby created, out of the 1,000,000 shares of Preferred Stock of
      the Corporation remaining authorized,  unissued and undesignated, a series
      of the Preferred Stock  consisting of 100,000  shares,  which series shall
      have  the  following  powers,  designations,   preferences  and  relative,
      participating, optional or other rights, and the following qualifications,
      limitations  and  restrictions  (in addition to any powers,  designations,
      preferences and relative, participating, optional or other rights, and any
      qualifications,   limitations   and   restrictions,   set  forth  in  this
      Certificate of Incorporation which are applicable to the Preferred Stock):

      SECTION 1 Designation of Amount.

      (a) One hundred thousand (100,000) shares of Preferred Stock shall be, and
      hereby are,  designated  the "Series A Convertible  Preferred  Stock" (the
      "Series A Preferred Stock"), par value .0001 per share.

      (b)  Subject  to  the  requirements  of  the  NJBCA,  the  Certificate  of
      Incorporation and this Certificate of Designation, the number of shares of
      Preferred  Stock that are  designated  as Series A Preferred  Stock may be
      increased or decreased by vote of the Board of Directors;  provided,  that
      no decrease shall reduce the number of shares of Series A Preferred  Stock
      to a number less than the number of such shares then  outstanding plus the
      number  of  such  shares  reserved  for  issuance  upon  the  exercise  of
      outstanding  options,  rights or  warrants or upon the  conversion  of any
      other   outstanding   securities   issued  by  the  Corporation  that  are
      convertible  into or exercisable for Series A Preferred  Stock. Any shares
      of Series A Preferred Stock  converted,  redeemed,  purchased or otherwise
      acquired by the Corporation in any manner whatsoever shall,  automatically
      and without  further  action,  be retired and canceled  promptly after the
      acquisition thereof.

      SECTION 2 Certain Definitions.

      Unless the context otherwise requires, the terms defined in this Section 2
      shall have, for all purposes of this  resolution,  the meanings  specified
      (with terms defined in the singular having  comparable  meanings when used
      in the plural).

      "Affiliate"  shall  mean,  with  respect to any person,  any other  person
      directly or  indirectly  controlling  or  controlled by or under direct or
      indirect  common control with such specified  person and, in the case of a
      person who is an  individual,  shall include (i) members of such specified



      person's  immediate  family (as defined in Instruction 2 of Item 404(a) of
      Regulation S-K under the Securities Act) and (ii) trusts,  the trustee and
      all  beneficiaries  of which are such specified  person or members of such
      person's  immediate  family as determined in accordance with the foregoing
      clause (i). For the purposes of this definition, "control," when used with
      respect  to any  person  means  the  power to direct  the  management  and
      policies of such  person,  directly  or  indirectly,  whether  through the
      ownership of voting  securities,  by contract or otherwise;  and the terms
      "affiliated,"  "controlling" and "controlled" have meanings correlative to
      the foregoing.

      "Common Stock" shall mean the common stock, par value $.0001 per share, of
      the Corporation.

      "Conversion  Date" shall have the meaning ascribed to such term in Section
      6(d).

      "Conversion Price" shall mean the Original Purchase Price of each share of
      Common Stock,  subject to adjustment  from time to time in accordance with
      Section 6(c).

      "Exchange Act" shall mean the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as amended,
      and the rules and regulations promulgated thereunder.

      "Initial Issue Date" shall mean the date that shares of Series A Preferred
      Stock are first issued by the Corporation.

      "NJBCA"  shall  have  the  meaning  set  forth  in the  preamble  to  this
      Certificate of Designation.

      "Original  Purchase  Price" shall mean the per share  purchase price for a
      share of Series A Preferred  Stock of $1.00, or such other price set forth
      in the Purchase  Agreement or other  subscription  agreements  pursuant to
      which Series A Preferred Stock is sold.

      "person"  shall  mean  any  individual,   partnership,   company,  limited
      liability company, joint venture, association, joint-stock company, trust,
      unincorporated organization, government or agency or political subdivision
      thereof, or other entity.

      "Preferred Stock" shall have the meaning set forth in the preamble to this
      Certificate of Designation.
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      "Purchase  Agreement" shall mean the Series A Convertible  Preferred Stock
      Purchase  Agreement,  dated as of October  ___,  2006,  by and between the
      Corporation and the purchaser identified therein.

      "Securities  Act" shall mean the Securities  Act of 1933, as amended,  and
      the rules and regulations promulgated thereunder.

      "Series A Preferred Stock" shall have the meaning set forth in Section 1.

      "Series A  Recapitalization  Event" shall mean any stock  dividend,  stock
      split, combination, reorganization, recapitalization, reclassification, or
      other  similar  event  involving a change in the capital  structure of the
      Series A Preferred Stock.

      "Subsidiary"  means, with respect to any person,  (a) a company a majority
      of whose capital stock with voting power, under ordinary circumstances, to
      elect  directors  is at the time,  directly or  indirectly,  owned by such
      person,  by a subsidiary of such person, or by such person and one or more
      subsidiaries  of such person,  (b) a partnership in which such person or a
      subsidiary  of such  person  is, at the date of  determination,  a general
      partner  of  such  partnership,  or (c) any  other  person  (other  than a
      company) in which such person,  a subsidiary of such person or such person
      and one or more  subsidiaries of such person,  directly or indirectly,  at
      the date of determination  thereof,  has (i) at least a majority ownership
      interest,  (ii) the power to elect or direct the election of the directors
      or other  governing  body of such person,  or (iii) the power to direct or
      cause the  direction  of the affairs or  management  of such  person.  For



      purposes of this  definition,  a person is deemed to own any capital stock
      or other  ownership  interest if such person has the right to acquire such
      capital stock or other ownership interest, whether through the exercise of
      any purchase option, conversion privilege or similar right.

      SECTION 3 Voting Rights.

      (a) General.  Except as otherwise provided by the NJBCA and in addition to
      any voting  rights  provided  by the NJBCA or other  applicable  law,  the
      holders of Series A  Preferred  Stock shall be entitled to vote (or render
      written  consents)  together  with the holders of the Common Stock and any
      other class or series of capital stock of the Corporation entitled to vote
      together  with the  holders of the Common  Stock as a single  class on all
      matters  submitted for a vote of (or written consents in lieu of a vote as
      permitted by the NJBCA, the Certificate of  Incorporation  and the Bylaws)
      holders of Common  Stock;  and shall have such other voting  rights as are
      specified in the  Certificate  of  Incorporation  and this  Certificate of
      Designation.  When voting together with the holders of Common Stock,  each
      share of Series A Preferred Stock shall entitle the holder thereof to cast
      one vote for each vote that such holder would be entitled to cast had such
      holder  converted its Series A Preferred Stock into shares of Common Stock
      as of the record date for determining the  stockholders of the Corporation
      eligible  to  vote on any  such  matter  or,  if no  such  record  date is
      established,  at the date such  vote is taken or any  written  consent  of
      stockholders  is solicited.  The holders of Series A Preferred Stock shall
      be entitled to receive notice of any  stockholders'  meeting in accordance
      with the Certificate of Incorporation and Bylaws of the Corporation.
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      (b) Waivers.  Except to the extent otherwise  provided in this Certificate
      of  Designation  or  required  by the NJBCA,  the  holders of the Series A
      Preferred  Stock may,  via  affirmative  vote or  written  consent in lieu
      thereof,  waive any rights of the holders of the Series A Preferred  Stock
      set forth in this Certificate of Designation.

      SECTION 4 Dividends.

      (a) Dividend  Amount.  If the Board of Directors  shall declare a dividend
      payable upon the then  outstanding  shares of Common Stock, the holders of
      the  outstanding  shares of Series A Preferred  Stock shall be entitled to
      the  amount  of  dividends  on the  Series A  Preferred  Stock as would be
      declared  payable on the largest  number of whole  shares of Common  Stock
      into which the  shares of Series A  Preferred  Stock  held by each  holder
      thereof could be converted pursuant to the provisions of Section 6 hereof,
      such number to be  determined as of the record date for  determination  of
      holders of Common Stock  entitled to receive such  dividend or, if no such
      record  date  is  established,  as of the  date  of  such  dividend.  Such
      determination  of "whole shares" shall be based upon the aggregate  number
      of shares of Series A Preferred  Stock held by each  holder,  and not upon
      each share of Series A Preferred Stock so held by the holder.

      (b) Distributions Other than Cash. Whenever the distributions provided for
      in this Section 4 shall be payable in property  other than cash, the value
      of such distribution  shall be the fair market value thereof as determined
      in good  faith by the Board of  Directors.  All  distributions  (including
      distributions  other than cash) made  hereunder  shall be made pro rata to
      the holders of Series A Preferred Stock.

      (c) Equitable  Adjustments.  All numbers  relating to the  calculation  of
      dividends shall be subject to an equitable  adjustment in the event of any
      Series A Recapitalization Event.

      SECTION 5 Liquidation Preference.

      (a)  Liquidation  Preference of Series A Preferred  Stock. In the event of
      any liquidation,  dissolution,  or winding up of the Corporation,  whether
      voluntary or involuntary,  or in the event of its insolvency,  the holders
      of Series A Preferred  Stock shall be entitled to have set apart for them,
      or to be  paid,  out  of  the  assets  of the  Corporation  available  for
      distribution to stockholders (whether such assets are capital,  surplus or
      earnings)  after provision for payment of all debts and liabilities of the



      Corporation  in  accordance  with the NJBCA,  before any  distribution  or
      payment is made with  respect  to any shares of Common  Stock or any other
      class or series  of  capital  stock of the  Corporation  designated  to be
      junior to the Series A  Preferred  Stock and  subject  to the  liquidation
      rights  and  preferences  of  any  class  or  series  of  Preferred  Stock
      designated  to be senior to, or on a parity  with,  the Series A Preferred
      Stock with  respect to  liquidation  preferences,  an amount  equal to the
      greater of (i) $10.00 per share of Series A Preferred  Stock (which amount
      shall be subject to an equitable  adjustment  in the event of any Series A
      Recapitalization Event) and (ii) such amount as would have been payable on
      the largest  number of whole  shares of Common Stock into which the shares
      of Series A Preferred  Stock held by each holder  thereof  could have been
      converted  immediately prior to such event of liquidation,  dissolution or
      winding up pursuant to the provisions of Section 6 hereof.
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      (b) Insufficient Assets. If, upon any liquidation, dissolution, or winding
      up of the  Corporation,  whether  voluntary  or  involuntary,  the  assets
      legally  available  for  distribution  among the  holders  of the Series A
      Preferred Stock shall be insufficient to permit payment to such holders of
      the full  preferential  amount as provided for in Section 5(a) above, then
      such holders shall share ratably in any  distribution of available  assets
      according to the respective  amounts which would otherwise be payable with
      respect to the shares of Series A  Preferred  Stock held by them upon such
      liquidating distribution if all amounts payable on or with respect to such
      shares  were paid in full,  based  upon the  aggregate  liquidation  value
      payable upon all shares of Series A Preferred Stock then outstanding.

      (c) Cash-Out Election.

      (i) Each holder of Series A Preferred  Stock may elect,  by written notice
      to the  Corporation  given  within 10 days after any such  transaction  is
      consummated,  to treat any of the following  transactions as a dissolution
      or winding up of the Corporation for the purposes of this Section 5: (1) a
      consolidation  or  merger  of the  Corporation  with  or  into  any  other
      corporation or corporations, (2) a sale of all or substantially all of the
      assets of the Corporation, (3) the issuance and/or sale by the Corporation
      in a single or  integrated  transaction  of  shares  of  Common  Stock (or
      securities  convertible  into  shares  of  Common  Stock)  constituting  a
      majority of the shares of Common Stock outstanding  immediately  following
      such issuance  (treating all securities  convertible into shares of Common
      Stock as having been fully  converted  and all options and other rights to
      acquire  shares of Common Stock or securities  convertible  into shares of
      Common  Stock as having  been fully  exercised)  and (4) any other form of
      acquisition or business combination where the Corporation is the target of
      such acquisition and where a change in control occurs such that the person
      or entity  seeking to  acquire  the  Corporation  has the power to elect a
      majority of the Board of  Directors as a result of the  transaction  (each
      such  event an  "Acquisition");  provided,  however,  that each  holder of
      Series A Preferred Stock shall have the right to elect the benefits of the
      provisions  of Section  6(c)(iv)  hereof in lieu of  receiving  payment in
      liquidation, dissolution or winding up of the Corporation pursuant to this
      Section 5.

      (ii)  the  provisions  of  this  Section  5(c)  shall  not  apply  to  any
      reorganization, merger or consolidation involving (1) only a change in the
      state  of  incorporation  of  the  Corporation,  or  (2) a  merger  of the
      Corporation with or into a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Corporation that
      is incorporated in the United State of America.

      (d) Distributions Other than Cash. Whenever the distribution  provided for
      in this Section 5 shall be payable in property  other than cash, the value
      of such distribution  shall be the fair market value thereof as determined
      in  good  faith  by  the  Board  of  Directors  of  the  Corporation.  All
      distributions  (including  distributions  other than cash) made  hereunder
      shall be made pro rata to the holders of Series A Preferred Stock.
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      (e) Equitable Adjustments. The amounts to be paid or set aside for payment



      as provided above in this Section 5 shall be proportionately  increased or
      decreased in inverse  relation to the change in the number of  outstanding
      shares resulting from any Series A Recapitalization Event.

      SECTION 6 Conversion Rights.

      (a) General.  Subject to and upon  compliance  with the provisions of this
      Section  6, each  holder of shares of Series A  Preferred  Stock  shall be
      entitled, at its option, at any time, to convert all or any such shares of
      Series A Preferred  Stock into the number of fully paid and  nonassessable
      shares of Common  Stock equal to the number  obtained by dividing  (i) the
      Original  Purchase Price of such Series A Preferred Stock, plus the amount
      of any accumulated but unpaid  dividends as of the Conversion Date by (ii)
      the Conversion  Price in effect at the close of business on the Conversion
      Date (determined as provided in this Section 6).

      (b)  Fractions of Shares.  No  fractional  shares of Common Stock shall be
      issued upon conversion of shares of Series A Preferred Stock. If more than
      one share of Series A Preferred  Stock shall be surrendered for conversion
      at one time by the same holder,  the number of full shares of Common Stock
      to be issued  shall be  computed on the basis of the  aggregate  number of
      shares  of  Series  A  Preferred  Stock  so  surrendered.  Instead  of any
      fractional  shares of Common Stock which would  otherwise be issuable upon
      conversion  of any shares of Series A  Preferred  Stock,  the  Corporation
      shall pay a cash  adjustment  in  respect of such  fractional  share in an
      amount equal to the product of such fraction multiplied by the fair market
      value of one share of Common Stock on the Conversion Date as determined in
      good faith by the Board of Directors.

      (c) Adjustments to Conversion  Price.  The Conversion  Price shall also be
      subject to adjustment from time to time as follows:

            (i) Upon Stock Dividends, Subdivisions or Splits. If, at any time
      after the date hereof, the number of shares of Common Stock outstanding is
      increased by a stock dividend payable in shares of Common Stock or by a
      subdivision or split-up of shares of Common Stock, then, following the
      record date for the determination of holders of Common Stock entitled to
      receive such stock dividend, or to be affected by such subdivision or
      split-up, the Conversion Price shall be appropriately decreased so that
      the number of shares of Common Stock issuable on conversion of Series A
      Preferred Stock shall be increased in proportion to such increase in
      outstanding shares.

            (ii) Upon Combinations. If, at any time after the date hereof, the
      number of shares of Common Stock outstanding is decreased by a combination
      of the outstanding shares of Common Stock into a smaller number of shares
      of Common Stock, then, following the record date to determine shares
      affected by such combination, the Conversion Price shall be appropriately
      increased so that the number of shares of Common Stock issuable on
      conversion of each share of Series A Preferred Stock shall be decreased in
      proportion to such decrease in outstanding shares.
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            (iii) Capital Reorganization or Reclassification. If the Common
      Stock issuable upon the conversion of the Series A Preferred Stock shall
      be changed into the same or different number of shares of any class or
      classes of stock, whether by capital reorganization, reclassification or
      otherwise (other than a subdivision or combination or shares of stock
      dividend provided for elsewhere in this Section 6(c), or the sale of all
      or substantially all of the Corporation's properties and assets to any
      other person), then and in each such event the holder of each share of
      Series A Preferred Stock shall have the right thereafter to convert such
      share into the kind and amount of shares of stock and other securities and
      property receivable upon such reorganization, reclassification or other
      change by holders of the number of shares of Common Stock into which such
      shares of Series A Preferred Stock might have been converted, as the case
      may be, immediately prior to such reorganization, reclassification or
      change, all subject to further adjustment as provided herein.

            (iv) Capital Reorganization, Merger or Sale of Assets. If at any
      time or from time to time there shall be a capital reorganization of the



      Common Stock (other than a subdivision, combination, reclassification, or
      exchange of shares provided for elsewhere in this Section 6) or a merger
      or consolidation of the Corporation with or into another corporation, or
      the sale of all or substantially all of the Corporation's properties and
      assets to any other person, then, as a part of such reorganization,
      merger, or consolidation or sale, provision shall be made so that holders
      of Series A Preferred Stock, as the case may be, shall thereafter be
      entitled to receive upon conversion of the Series A Preferred Stock, the
      number of shares of stock or other securities or property of the
      Corporation, or of the successor corporation resulting from such merger,
      consolidation or sale, to which such holder would have been entitled if
      such holder had converted its shares of Series A Preferred Stock
      immediately prior to such capital reorganization, merger, consolidation or
      sale. In any such case, appropriate adjustment shall be made in the
      application of the provisions of this Section 6(c) with respect to the
      rights of the holders of the Series A Preferred Stock after the
      reorganization, merger, consolidation or sale to the end that the
      provisions of this Section 6(c), including adjustment of the Conversion
      Price then in effect for the Series A Preferred Stock and the number of
      shares issuable upon conversion of the Series A Preferred Stock) shall be
      applicable after that event in as nearly equivalent a manner as may be
      practicable.

            (v) Deferral in Certain Circumstances. In any case in which the
      provisions of this Section 6(c) shall require that an adjustment shall
      become effective immediately after a record date of an event, the
      Corporation may defer until the occurrence of such event (1) issuing to
      the holder of any Series A Preferred Stock converted after such record
      date and before the occurrence of such event the shares of capital stock
      issuable upon such conversion by reason of the adjustment required by such
      event and issuing to such holder only the shares of capital stock issuable
      upon such conversion before giving effect to such adjustments, and (2)
      paying to such holder any amount in cash in lieu of a fractional share of
      capital stock pursuant to Section 6(b) above; provided, however, that the
      Corporation shall deliver to such holder an appropriate instrument or due
      bills evidencing such holder's right to receive such additional shares and
      such cash.
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      (d) Exercise of Conversion Privilege.  In order to exercise the conversion
      privilege,  the  holder  of any share of Series A  Preferred  Stock  shall
      surrender  the  certificate  evidencing  such share of Series A  Preferred
      Stock,  duly  endorsed  or assigned to the  Corporation  in blank,  at any
      office  or  agency  of  the  Corporation   maintained  for  such  purpose,
      accompanied by written notice to the  Corporation at such office or agency
      that the holder  elects to convert  such Series A  Preferred  Stock or, if
      less than the  entire  amount  thereof  is to be  converted,  the  portion
      thereof to be converted.  Series A Preferred Stock shall be deemed to have
      been converted immediately prior to the close of business on the date (the
      "Conversion Date") of surrender of such shares of Series A Preferred Stock
      for conversion in accordance  with the foregoing  provisions,  and at such
      time the rights of the holder of such shares of Series A  Preferred  Stock
      as a holder shall cease, and the person or persons entitled to receive the
      Common Stock issuable upon conversion shall be treated for all purposes as
      the record  holder or holders of such Common Stock as and after such time.
      As  promptly  as  practicable  on  or  after  the  Conversion   Date,  the
      Corporation  shall issue and shall  deliver at any office or agency of the
      Corporation  maintained  for the  surrender of Series A Preferred  Stock a
      certificate or certificates  for the number of full shares of Common Stock
      issuable upon conversion, together with payment in lieu of any fraction of
      a share,  as  provided  in Section  6(b).  In the case of any  certificate
      evidencing  shares of Series A Preferred  Stock that is  converted in part
      only, upon such conversion the Corporation  shall also execute and deliver
      a new  certificate  evidencing  the number of shares of Series A Preferred
      Stock that are not converted.

      (e) Notice of Adjustment of Conversion  Price.  Whenever the provisions of
      Section  6(c)  require  that the  Conversion  Price be  adjusted as herein
      provided,  the Corporation shall compute the adjusted  Conversion Price in
      accordance with Section 6(c) and shall prepare a certificate signed by the
      Corporation's  chief executive  officer or chief financial officer setting



      forth the adjusted  Conversion Price and showing in reasonable  detail the
      facts upon which such  adjustment  is based,  and such  certificate  shall
      forthwith  be filed at each office or agency  maintained  for such purpose
      for  conversion  of shares of Series A  Preferred  Stock and mailed by the
      Corporation  at its expense to all holders of Series A Preferred  Stock at
      their last addresses as they shall appear in the stock register.

      (f)  Corporation to Reserve  Common Stock.  The  Corporation  shall at all
      times reserve and keep available,  free from preemptive rights, out of the
      authorized  but  unissued  Common Stock or out of the Common Stock held in
      treasury,  for the  purpose  of  effecting  the  conversion  of  Series  A
      Preferred  Stock,  the full number of shares of Common Stock then issuable
      upon the conversion of all outstanding shares of Series A Preferred Stock.
      Before  taking any action  that would  cause an  adjustment  reducing  the
      conversion price below the then par value (if any) of the shares of Common
      Stock  deliverable  upon conversion of the Series A Preferred  Stock,  the
      Corporation  will take any  corporate  action that,  in the opinion of its
      counsel,  is  necessary  in order that the  Corporation  may  validly  and
      legally issue fully paid and non-assessable shares of Common Stock at such
      adjusted conversion price.
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      (g) Taxes on Conversions.  The  Corporation  will pay any and all original
      issuance,  transfer,  stamp and other similar taxes that may be payable in
      respect of the issue or delivery of shares of Common  Stock on  conversion
      of Series A Preferred Stock pursuant  hereto.  The Corporation  shall not,
      however, be required to pay any tax which may be payable in respect of any
      transfer involved in the issue and delivery of shares of Common Stock in a
      name other than that of the holder of the  share(s)  of Series A Preferred
      Stock to be converted,  and no such issue or delivery shall be made unless
      and until the person requesting such issue has paid to the Corporation the
      amount of any such tax,  or has  established  to the  satisfaction  of the
      Corporation that such tax has been paid."

3.  The  number  of  shares  outstanding  at the  time  of the  adoption  of the
Certificate of Amendment was: 4,000,000.  The total number of shares entitled to
vote thereon was : 4,000,000.
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4. The number of shares voting for and against the  Certificate  of Amendment is
as follows:

     Shares Voting for Amendment        Shares Voting Against Amendment

     3,720,000                          None

Dated as of __________, 2006            MEDIAVEST, INC.

                                        By:
                                           -------------------------
                                           Robert Ellin, Chairman of the Board



NEITHER  THESE  SECURITIES  NOR THE  SECURITIES  ISSUABLE UPON EXERCISE OF THESE
SECURITIES HAVE BEEN  REGISTERED WITH THE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE  COMMISSION OR
THE  SECURITIES  COMMISSION  OF ANY STATE IN  RELIANCE  UPON AN  EXEMPTION  FROM
REGISTRATION  UNDER THE  SECURITIES  ACT OF 1933,  AS AMENDED  (THE  "SECURITIES
ACT"),  AND,  ACCORDINGLY,  MAY NOT BE OFFERED  OR SOLD  EXCEPT  PURSUANT  TO AN
EFFECTIVE  REGISTRATION  STATEMENT  UNDER THE  SECURITIES  ACT OR PURSUANT TO AN
AVAILABLE  EXEMPTION FROM, OR IN A TRANSACTION NOT SUBJECT TO, THE  REGISTRATION
REQUIREMENTS  OF THE  SECURITIES  ACT AND IN ACCORDANCE  WITH  APPLICABLE  STATE
SECURITIES  LAWS AS EVIDENCED BY A LEGAL OPINION OF COUNSEL TO THE TRANSFEROR TO
SUCH  EFFECT,  THE  SUBSTANCE  OF WHICH SHALL BE  REASONABLY  ACCEPTABLE  TO THE
COMPANY.  THESE  SECURITIES AND THE  SECURITIES  ISSUABLE UPON EXERCISE OF THESE
SECURITIES MAY BE PLEDGED IN CONNECTION  WITH A BONA FIDE MARGIN ACCOUNT SECURED
BY SUCH SECURITIES.

                                 MEDIAVEST, INC.

                                     WARRANT

Warrant No. [  ]                      Date of Original Issuance: _________, 2006

      Mediavest,  Inc.,  a  New  Jersey  corporation  (the  "Company"),   hereby
certifies that, for value  received,  ______________  or its registered  assigns
(the  "Holder"),  is entitled to purchase  from the Company up to a total of [ ]
shares of common stock,  $.0001 par value per share (the "Common Stock"), of the
Company (each such share,  a "Warrant  Share" and all such shares,  the "Warrant
Shares") at an exercise price equal to $---- per share (as adjusted from time to
time as provided in Section 9, the "Exercise Price"),  at any time and from time
to time from and after the date hereof and through  and  including  ___________,
2008 (the "Expiration Date"), and subject to the following terms and conditions:

      1.  Definitions.  In  addition  to the  terms  defined  elsewhere  in this
Warrant,  capitalized terms that are not otherwise defined herein shall have the
meanings given to such terms in the Subscription Agreement of even date herewith
to which the Company and the  original  Holder are  parties  (the  "Subscription
Agreement").

      2. Registration of Warrant. The Company shall register this Warrant,  upon
records  to be  maintained  by  the  Company  for  that  purpose  (the  "Warrant
Register"),  in the name of the  record  Holder  hereof  from time to time.  The
Company may deem and treat the registered Holder of this Warrant as the absolute
owner hereof for the purpose of any exercise  hereof or any  distribution to the
Holder, and for all other purposes, absent actual notice to the contrary.

      3.  Registration of Transfers.  The Company shall register the transfer of
any portion of this  Warrant in the Warrant  Register,  upon  surrender  of this
Warrant,  with the Form of Assignment attached hereto duly completed and signed,
to the Company at its address  specified  herein.  Upon any such registration or
transfer,  a new Warrant to purchase Common Stock, in substantially  the form of
this Warrant (any such new Warrant, a "New Warrant"),  evidencing the portion of
this Warrant so transferred  shall be issued to the transferee and a New Warrant
evidencing  the remaining  portion of this Warrant not so  transferred,  if any,
shall be issued to the transferring Holder. The acceptance of the New Warrant by
the transferee  thereof shall be deemed the acceptance by such transferee of all
of the rights and obligations of a holder of a Warrant.

      4. Exercise and Duration of Warrants. This Warrant shall be exercisable by
the  registered  Holder  at any time and from  time to time on or after the date
hereof to and including the Expiration Date. At 5:30 p.m., New York City time on
the  Expiration  Date,  the portion of this Warrant not exercised  prior thereto
shall be and become void and of no value.

      5. Delivery of Warrant Shares.

            (a) To effect exercises hereunder,  the Holder shall not be required



to  physically  surrender  this  Warrant  unless the  aggregate  Warrant  Shares
represented  by this Warrant is being  exercised.  Upon delivery of the attached
Exercise  Notice to the Company (with the attached  Warrant Shares Exercise Log)
at its  address  for notice set forth  herein and upon  payment of the  Exercise
Price  multiplied  by the number of Warrant  Shares  that the Holder  intends to
purchase hereunder, the Company shall promptly (but in no event later than three
Trading Days after the Date of Exercise (as defined  herein))  issue and deliver
to the Holder, a certificate for the Warrant Shares issuable upon such exercise,
which, unless otherwise required by the Subscription Agreement, shall be free of
restrictive  legends.  The  Company  shall,  upon  request  of  the  Holder  and
subsequent to the date on which a registration  statement covering the resale of
the Warrant  Shares has been declared  effective by the  Securities and Exchange
Commission,  use  commercially  reasonable  efforts  to deliver  Warrant  Shares
hereunder  electronically  through the Depository  Trust  Corporation or another
established  clearing  corporation  performing similar functions,  if available,
provided, that, the Company may, but will not be required to change its transfer
agent if its current transfer agent cannot deliver Warrant Shares electronically
through the Depository Trust Corporation. A "Date of Exercise" means the date on
which the Holder shall have  delivered to the Company:  (i) the Exercise  Notice
(with the Warrant Exercise Log attached to it), appropriately completed and duly
signed and (ii) if such Holder is not utilizing the cashless exercise provisions
set forth in this  Warrant,  payment  of the  Exercise  Price for the  number of
Warrant Shares so indicated by the Holder to be purchased.

            (b) The Company's obligations to issue and deliver Warrant Shares in
accordance with the terms hereof are absolute and unconditional, irrespective of
any action or inaction by the Holder to enforce the same,  any waiver or consent
with respect to any provision  hereof,  the recovery of any judgment against any
Person  or  any  action  to  enforce  the  same,  or any  setoff,  counterclaim,
recoupment,  limitation or  termination,  or any breach or alleged breach by the
Holder or any other Person of any  obligation to the Company or any violation or
alleged violation of law by the Holder or any other Person,  and irrespective of
any other  circumstance  which  might  otherwise  limit such  obligation  of the
Company to the Holder in connection with the issuance of Warrant Shares. Nothing
herein shall limit a Holder's right to pursue any other remedies available to it
hereunder,  at law or in  equity  including,  without  limitation,  a decree  of
specific  performance  and/or  injunctive  relief with respect to the  Company's
failure to timely deliver certificates  representing shares of Common Stock upon
exercise of the Warrant as required pursuant to the terms hereof.
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      6. Charges, Taxes and Expenses.  Issuance and delivery of certificates for
shares of Common  Stock upon  exercise  of this  Warrant  shall be made  without
charge to the Holder for any issue or transfer tax,  withholding  tax,  transfer
agent fee or other  incidental tax or expense in respect of the issuance of such
certificates,  all of which  taxes and  expenses  shall be paid by the  Company;
provided,  however,  that the Company shall not be required to pay any tax which
may be payable in respect of any transfer  involved in the  registration  of any
certificates  for  Warrant  Shares or  Warrants in a name other than that of the
Holder.  The Holder shall be  responsible  for all other tax liability  that may
arise as a result of holding or transferring  this Warrant or receiving  Warrant
Shares upon exercise hereof.

      7. Replacement of Warrant.  If this Warrant is mutilated,  lost, stolen or
destroyed,  the  Company  shall  issue or cause to be  issued  in  exchange  and
substitution for and upon  cancellation  hereof,  or in lieu of and substitution
for this Warrant,  a New Warrant,  but only upon receipt of evidence  reasonably
satisfactory to the Company of such loss, theft or destruction and customary and
reasonable  indemnity  (which shall not include a surety  bond),  if  requested.
Applicants  for a New Warrant  under such  circumstances  shall also comply with
such other  reasonable  regulations and procedures and pay such other reasonable
third-party costs as the Company may prescribe. If a New Warrant is requested as
a result of a mutilation  of this  Warrant,  then the Holder shall  deliver such
mutilated  Warrant to the  Company as a  condition  precedent  to the  Company's
obligation to issue the New Warrant.

      8.  Reservation of Warrant Shares.  The Company  covenants that it will at
all times reserve and keep  available out of the aggregate of its authorized but
unissued  and  otherwise  unreserved  Common  Stock,  solely for the  purpose of
enabling  it to issue  Warrant  Shares upon  exercise of this  Warrant as herein
provided,  the number of Warrant Shares which are then issuable and  deliverable



upon the exercise of this entire  Warrant,  free from  preemptive  rights or any
other  contingent  purchase rights of persons other than the Holder (taking into
account the  adjustments and  restrictions of Section 9). The Company  covenants
that all Warrant Shares so issuable and deliverable shall, upon issuance and the
payment of the applicable Exercise Price in accordance with the terms hereof, be
duly and validly authorized, issued and fully paid and nonassessable.

      9. Certain  Adjustments.  The Exercise  Price and number of Warrant Shares
issuable upon  exercise of this Warrant are subject to  adjustment  from time to
time as set forth in this Section 9.

            (a) Stock  Dividends and Splits.  If the Company,  at any time while
this Warrant is  outstanding,  (i) pays a stock  dividend on its Common Stock or
otherwise  makes a distribution on any class of capital stock that is payable in
shares of Common Stock, (ii) subdivides  outstanding shares of Common Stock into
a larger number of shares, or (iii) combines  outstanding shares of Common Stock
into a smaller number of shares, then in each such case the Exercise Price shall
be multiplied by a fraction of which the numerator shall be the number of shares
of Common  Stock  outstanding  immediately  before  such  event and of which the
denominator   shall  be  the  number  of  shares  of  Common  Stock  outstanding
immediately after such event. Any adjustment made pursuant to clause (i) of this
paragraph  shall  become  effective  immediately  after the record  date for the
determination of stockholders entitled to receive such dividend or distribution,
and any  adjustment  pursuant  to clause (ii) or (iii) of this  paragraph  shall
become  effective  immediately  after the effective date of such  subdivision or
combination.  If any event requiring an adjustment  under this paragraph  occurs
during the period  that an  Exercise  Price is  calculated  hereunder,  then the
calculation  of such Exercise Price shall be adjusted  appropriately  to reflect
such event.
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            (b) Fundamental Transactions.  If, at any time while this Warrant is
outstanding,  (1) the Company effects any merger or consolidation of the Company
with  or into  another  Person,  (2)  the  Company  effects  any  sale of all or
substantially all of its assets in one or a series of related transactions,  (3)
any tender offer or exchange offer (whether by the Company or another Person) is
completed  pursuant to which  holders of Common Stock are permitted to tender or
exchange their shares for other securities, cash or property, or (4) the Company
effects  any  reclassification  of the  Common  Stock  or any  compulsory  share
exchange  pursuant to which the Common Stock is  effectively  converted  into or
exchanged  for  other  securities,  cash  or  property  (in  any  such  case,  a
"Fundamental  Transaction"),  then the Holder shall have the right thereafter to
receive,  upon exercise of this Warrant, the same amount and kind of securities,
cash or property as it would have been  entitled to receive upon the  occurrence
of such  Fundamental  Transaction  if it had  been,  immediately  prior  to such
Fundamental  Transaction,  the  holder of the  number  of  Warrant  Shares  then
issuable upon exercise in full of this Warrant (the "Alternate  Consideration").
For purposes of any such exercise, the determination of the Exercise Price shall
be appropriately adjusted to apply to such Alternate  Consideration based on the
amount of  Alternate  Consideration  issuable  in respect of one share of Common
Stock in such  Fundamental  Transaction,  and the Company  shall  apportion  the
Exercise  Price  among  the  Alternate  Consideration  in  a  reasonable  manner
reflecting  the relative  value of any  different  components  of the  Alternate
Consideration.  If  holders  of Common  Stock  are  given  any  choice as to the
securities,  cash or property to be received in a Fundamental Transaction,  then
the Holder shall be given the same choice as to the Alternate  Consideration  it
receives  upon  any  exercise  of  this  Warrant   following  such   Fundamental
Transaction. At the Holder's option and request, any successor to the Company or
surviving entity in such Fundamental  Transaction shall, either (1) issue to the
Holder a new warrant  substantially  in the form of this Warrant and  consistent
with the foregoing  provisions and evidencing the Holder's right to purchase the
Alternate  Consideration for the aggregate Exercise Price upon exercise thereof,
or (2)  purchase the Warrant  from the Holder for a purchase  price,  payable in
cash within five Trading Days after such request (or, if later, on the effective
date of the  Fundamental  Transaction),  equal to the Black Scholes value of the
remaining  unexercised portion of this Warrant on the date of such request.  The
terms of any agreement  pursuant to which a Fundamental  Transaction is effected
shall include terms  requiring any such successor or surviving  entity to comply
with the  provisions of this paragraph (b) and insuring that the Warrant (or any
such  replacement  security)  will be  similarly  adjusted  upon any  subsequent
transaction analogous to a Fundamental Transaction.
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            (c) Number of Warrant Shares.  Simultaneously with any adjustment to
the Exercise  Price  pursuant to paragraph  (a) of this  Section,  the number of
Warrant  Shares that may be purchased  upon  exercise of this  Warrant  shall be
increased  or  decreased  proportionately,  so that  after such  adjustment  the
aggregate  Exercise Price payable  hereunder for the adjusted  number of Warrant
Shares shall be the same as the aggregate  Exercise Price in effect  immediately
prior to such adjustment.

            (d)  Calculations.  All  calculations  under this Section 9 shall be
made to the nearest cent or the nearest 1/100th of a share,  as applicable.  The
number of shares of Common Stock outstanding at any given time shall not include
shares owned or held by or for the account of the Company,  and the  disposition
of any such shares shall be considered an issue or sale of Common Stock.

            (e) Notice of  Adjustments.  Upon the occurrence of each  adjustment
pursuant to this  Section 9, the Company at its expense  will  promptly  compute
such  adjustment  in  accordance  with the terms of this  Warrant  and prepare a
certificate setting forth such adjustment, including a statement of the adjusted
Exercise Price and adjusted number or type of Warrant Shares or other securities
issuable  upon  exercise  of  this  Warrant  (as  applicable),   describing  the
transactions  giving  rise to such  adjustments  and showing in detail the facts
upon which such  adjustment  is based.  Upon written  request,  the Company will
promptly  deliver  a copy of each  such  certificate  to the  Holder  and to the
Company's Transfer Agent.

            (f)  Notice of  Corporate  Events.  If the  Company  (i)  declares a
dividend or any other  distribution  of cash,  securities  or other  property in
respect of its Common Stock, including without limitation any granting of rights
or warrants to subscribe for or purchase any capital stock of the Company or any
Subsidiary, (ii) authorizes or approves, enters into any agreement contemplating
or  solicits  stockholder  approval  for any  Fundamental  Transaction  or (iii)
authorizes the voluntary  dissolution,  liquidation or winding up of the affairs
of the Company, then the Company shall deliver to the Holder a notice describing
the material terms and conditions of such transaction, at least 10 calendar days
prior to the applicable record or effective date on which a Person would need to
hold  Common  Stock in order to  participate  in or vote  with  respect  to such
transaction,  and the Company will take all steps reasonably  necessary in order
to insure that the Holder is given the  practical  opportunity  to exercise this
Warrant prior to such time so as to  participate in or vote with respect to such
transaction;  provided,  however, that the failure to deliver such notice or any
defect therein shall not affect the validity of the corporate action required to
be described in such notice.

      10.  Payment of Exercise  Price.  The Holder may pay the Exercise Price in
one of the following manners:

            (a) Cash  Exercise.  The Holder may  deliver  immediately  available
funds; or

            (b)  Cashless  Exercise.  The Holder  may  notify the  Company in an
Exercise Notice of its election to utilize cashless exercise, in which event the
Company  shall issue to the Holder the number of Warrant  Shares  determined  as
follows:
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                   X = Y [(A-B)/A]

          where:

                   X = the number of Warrant Shares to be issued to the Holder.

                   Y  =  the  number  of  Warrant  Shares  with
                   respect  to  which  this  Warrant  is  being
                   exercised.

                   A = the  average of the  closing  prices for
                   the five Trading Days  immediately  prior to



                   (but not including) the Exercise Date.

                   B = the Exercise Price.

For purposes of Rule 144  promulgated  under the Securities Act, it is intended,
understood  and  acknowledged  that the  Warrant  Shares  issued  in a  cashless
exercise  transaction  shall be deemed to have been acquired by the Holder,  and
the holding period for the Warrant Shares shall be deemed to have commenced,  on
the date this Warrant was originally issued.

      11. No Rights as  Stockholder.  Until the  exercise of this  Warrant,  the
Holder shall not have or exercise any rights by virtue  hereof as a  stockholder
of the Company.

      12. No Fractional  Shares.  No fractional shares of Warrant Shares will be
issued  in  connection  with  any  exercise  of  this  Warrant.  In  lieu of any
fractional shares which would, otherwise be issuable, the Company shall pay cash
equal to the product of such  fraction  multiplied  by the closing  price of one
Warrant  Share as  reported  by the  applicable  Trading  Market  on the date of
exercise.

      14.  Notices.  Any and all notices or other  communications  or deliveries
hereunder  (including,  without  limitation,  any Exercise  Notice)  shall be in
writing and shall be deemed given and  effective on the earliest of (i) the date
of  transmission,  if such notice or communication is delivered via facsimile at
the facsimile number specified in this Section prior to 5:30 p.m. (New York City
time)  on  a  Trading  Day,  (ii)  the  next  Trading  Day  after  the  date  of
transmission,  if such notice or communication is delivered via facsimile at the
facsimile number specified in this Section on a day that is not a Trading Day or
later than 5:30 p.m. (New York City time) on any Trading Day,  (iii) the Trading
Day following the date of mailing,  if sent by nationally  recognized  overnight
courier service, or (iv) upon actual receipt by the party to whom such notice is
required to be given. The addresses for such communications  shall be: (i) if to
the Company,  to  Mediavest,  Inc.,  2121 Avenue of the Stars,  Suite 1650,  Los
Angeles,  CA 90067  Attention:  President,  Facsimile No.:  310-277-2741 or such
other  address  as the  Company  shall so notify the  Holder,  or (ii) if to the
Holder,  to the address or facsimile number appearing on the Warrant Register or
such other address or facsimile  number as the Holder may provide to the Company
in accordance with this Section.

      15.  Warrant  Agent.  The Company  shall serve as warrant agent under this
Warrant.  Upon 10 days'  notice to the  Holder,  the  Company  may appoint a new
warrant agent.  Any corporation  into which the Company or any new warrant agent
may be merged or any corporation  resulting from any  consolidation to which the
Company or any new warrant  agent shall be a party or any  corporation  to which
the  Company  or  any  new  warrant  agent  transfers  substantially  all of its
corporate trust or shareholders  services  business shall be a successor warrant
agent under this Warrant  without any further act.  Any such  successor  warrant
agent shall  promptly  cause  notice of its  succession  as warrant  agent to be
mailed (by first class mail, postage prepaid) to the Holder at the Holder's last
address as shown on the Warrant Register.
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      16. Miscellaneous.

            (a) This Warrant shall be binding on and inure to the benefit of the
parties  hereto and their  respective  successors  and  assigns.  Subject to the
preceding  sentence,  nothing in this Warrant  shall be construed to give to any
Person  other than the  Company  and the Holder  any legal or  equitable  right,
remedy or cause of action under this  Warrant.  This Warrant may be amended only
in  writing  signed by the  Company  and the  Holder  and their  successors  and
assigns.

            (b) All questions concerning the construction, validity, enforcement
and  interpretation  of this  Warrant  shall be  governed by and  construed  and
enforced in  accordance  with the internal laws of the State of New York (except
with  respect  to matters  governed  by the  corporate  laws of the State of New
Jersey),  without  regard to the  principles  of conflicts of law thereof.  Each
party  agrees  that  all  legal  proceedings   concerning  the  interpretations,
enforcement and defense of this Warrant and the transactions herein contemplated
("Proceedings")  (whether  brought  against  a party  hereto  or its  respective



Affiliates,  employees or agents) may be commenced  non-exclusively in the state
and federal  courts  sitting in the City of New York,  Borough of Manhattan (the
"New  York  Courts").  Each  party  hereto  hereby  irrevocably  submits  to the
non-exclusive  jurisdiction  of the New York Courts for the  adjudication of any
dispute hereunder or in connection herewith or with any transaction contemplated
hereby or discussed herein,  and hereby  irrevocably  waives,  and agrees not to
assert in any  Proceeding,  any claim that it is not  personally  subject to the
jurisdiction  of any New York Court,  or that such Proceeding has been commenced
in an improper or  inconvenient  forum.  Each party  hereto  hereby  irrevocably
waives  personal  service of process and consents to process being served in any
such  Proceeding by mailing a copy thereof via  registered or certified  mail or
overnight  delivery  (with evidence of delivery) to such party at the address in
effect for notices to it under this Warrant and agrees that such  service  shall
constitute good and sufficient  service of process and notice  thereof.  Nothing
contained  herein shall be deemed to limit in any way any right to serve process
in any manner permitted by law. Each party hereto hereby irrevocably  waives, to
the fullest  extent  permitted by applicable  law, any and all right to trial by
jury in any legal  proceeding  arising out of or relating to this Warrant or the
transactions contemplated hereby. If either party shall commence a Proceeding to
enforce  any  provisions  of this  Warrant,  then the  prevailing  party in such
Proceeding  shall be reimbursed by the other party for its  attorney's  fees and
other  costs and  expenses  incurred  with the  investigation,  preparation  and
prosecution of such Proceeding.

            (c) The headings herein are for convenience  only, do not constitute
a part of this  Warrant  and shall  not be deemed to limit or affect  any of the
provisions hereof.
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            (d) In case any one or more of the  provisions of this Warrant shall
be invalid or unenforceable in any respect,  the validity and  enforceability of
the  remaining  terms and  provisions  of this  Warrant  shall not in any way be
affected or impaired thereby and the parties will attempt in good faith to agree
upon a valid and enforceable provision which shall be a commercially  reasonable
substitute  therefor,  and upon so agreeing,  shall  incorporate such substitute
provision in this Warrant.

                  [REMAINDER OF PAGE INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK,
                             SIGNATURE PAGE FOLLOWS]
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      IN  WITNESS  WHEREOF,  the  Company  has  caused  this  Warrant to be duly
executed by its authorized officer as of the date first indicated above.

                                        MEDIAVEST, INC.

                                        By:
                                           -------------------------
                                           Name:
                                           Title:
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                                 MEDIAVEST, INC.
                    WARRANT ORIGINALLY ISSUED [_____ ], 2006
                                 WARRANT NO. [ ]

                                 EXERCISE NOTICE

To MEDIAVEST, Inc.:

      The undersigned hereby irrevocably elects to purchase _____________ shares
of Common Stock pursuant to the above captioned Warrant,  and, if such Holder is



not  utilizing  the  cashless  exercise  provisions  set  forth in the  Warrant,
encloses herewith $________ in cash,  certified or official bank check or checks
or other  immediately  available  funds,  which  sum  represents  the  aggregate
Exercise  Price (as defined in the  Warrant)  for the number of shares of Common
Stock to which this Exercise Notice relates,  together with any applicable taxes
payable by the undersigned pursuant to the Warrant.

      By its delivery of this Exercise  Notice,  the undersigned  represents and
warrants to the Company that in giving effect to the exercise  evidenced  hereby
the Holder will not beneficially own in excess of the number of shares of Common
Stock  (determined in accordance  with Section 13(d) of the Securities  Exchange
Act of 1934)  permitted  to be owned under  Section 10 of this  Warrant to which
this notice relates.

      The undersigned  requests that certificates for the shares of Common Stock
issuable upon this exercise be issued in the name of

                                        PLEASE INSERT SOCIAL SECURITY OR
                                        TAX IDENTIFICATION NUMBER

                         (Please print name and address)

                           Warrant Shares Exercise Log

Date      Number of Warrant     Number of Warrant Shares    Number of Warrant
          Shares Available to   Exercised                   Shares Remaining to
          be Exercised                                      be Exercised

                                 MEDIAVEST, INC.
                   WARRANT ORIGINALLY ISSUED [_______ ], 2006
                                 WARRANT NO. [ ]

                               FORM OF ASSIGNMENT

      [To be completed and signed only upon transfer of Warrant]

      FOR VALUE RECEIVED,  the undersigned  hereby sells,  assigns and transfers
unto    ________________________________    the   right   represented   by   the
above-captioned Warrant to purchase ____________ shares of Common Stock to which
such Warrant  relates and appoints  ________________  attorney to transfer  said
right on the  books of the  Company  with  full  power  of  substitution  in the
premises.

Dated:   _______________, ____

                                        ---------------------------------------
                                        (Signature  must  conform in all
                                        respects to name of holder as specified
                                        on the face of the Warrant)

                                        ---------------------------------------
                                        Address of Transferee



                                        ---------------------------------------

                                        ---------------------------------------

In the presence of:

- --------------------------



                             SUBSCRIPTION AGREEMENT

      This Subscription Agreement dated as of __________, 2006 (the "Agreement")
is entered  into by and among  Mediavest,  Inc., a New Jersey  corporation  (the
"Company"),  and the  individuals  and entities  listed on Exhibit A hereto (the
"Purchasers").

                                   BACKGROUND

      WHEREAS,  the Company is offering in a private  placement  to  "accredited
investors" (as such term in defined in Regulation D ("Regulation D") promulgated
under the Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the  "Securities  Act")) a minimum
of  $1,500,000  (the  "Minimum  Amount")  and up to  $10,000,000  (the  "Maximum
Amount") of units consisting of (i) one share of common stock, $0.0001 par value
per share,  of the  Company  (the  "Common  Stock")  and (ii) one  Warrant  (the
"Warrant") to purchase,  at an exercise  price of $2.00 per share,  one share of
Common  Stock  (each unit is being sold at an  offering  price of $1.00 per unit
(the "Units")) (the "Offering");

      WHEREAS,  the Purchaser desires to purchase that number of Units set forth
on the signature page hereof on the terms and conditions  hereinafter  set forth
and on the terms and conditions set forth herein;

      NOW,   THEREFORE,   in  consideration  of  the  premises  and  the  mutual
representations and covenants hereinafter set forth, the parties hereto agree as
follows:

      1. Authorization and Sale of Units.

            1.1  Authorization.  The Company has, or before the Initial  Closing
(as  defined in Section 2) will have,  duly  authorized  the sale and  issuance,
pursuant to the terms of this Agreement,  of (a) up to 10,000,000  shares of its
Common  Stock;  and (b) Warrants to purchase up to  10,000,000  shares of Common
Stock in the form attached hereto at Exhibit B.

            1.2 Sale of Units;  Subscription for Units. Subject to the terms and
conditions of this Agreement,  at the applicable Closing,  the Company will sell
and issue to each of the  Purchasers,  and each of the Purchasers  will purchase
the number of Units set forth  opposite such  Purchaser's  name on Exhibit A for
the  purchase  price of $1.00 per  Unit.  The  shares  of  Common  Stock and the
Warrants being sold under this Agreement are sometimes hereinafter  collectively
referred  to as the  "Securities."  The  Company's  agreement  with  each of the
Purchasers  is a  separate  agreement,  and  the  sale of  Units  to each of the
Purchasers is a separate sale.

      To  subscribe  for  Units,  this  Agreement  must be  properly  completed,
executed and the purchase  price  delivered to American Stock Transfer and Trust
Company,  59 Maiden Lane, New York, New York 10038,  Attention:  Henry Reinhold,
accompanied  by a check payable to "American  Stock  Transfer and Trust Company,
Escrow Agent for Mediavest,  Inc." (the "Escrow Agent"). A Purchaser desiring to
deliver the purchase price for the Units in the form of wire transfer shall wire
to the Escrow Agent at: JP Morgan  Chase,  55 Water Street,  New York,  New York
10041, ABA# 021 000 021, Account #323-836909,  Attention: Henry Reinhold. If the
purchase  price is paid by wire  transfer,  the Purchaser  shall (i) include the
Purchaser's  name in the wire transfer  instructions;  and (ii) request from the
bank or other financial institution that is originating the transfer the federal
wire number with respect to the and retain that number for future reference.

            1.3 Use of Proceeds. The Company will use the proceeds from the sale
of the Units for working capital and general corporate purposes.

      2. The Closing. The initial closing shall occur on the sale by the Company
of at least the Minimum Amount and under this Agreement shall take place at such
time and place as the Company may designate (the "Initial Closing," and the date
on which the Initial Closing occurs, the "Initial Closing Date").  Following the
Initial  Closing  Date,  and up to  October  31,  2006,  the  Company  may  hold
additional closings (each, with the Initial Closing, a "Closing",  and each such
date,  with the Initial Closing Date, a "Closing Date") at such places and times



as  designated  by the Company until the earlier of (i) such time as the Company
has  sold up to the  Maximum  Amount  or (ii)  October  31,  2006.  There  is no
assurance that either the Minimum Amount or the Maximum Amount will be sold.

            Promptly following the applicable Closing, the Company shall deliver
to each of the Purchasers a certificate for the number of shares of Common Stock
and  warrant  agreements  for  the  number  Warrants  being  purchased  by  such
Purchaser,  registered  in the name of such  Purchaser,  against  payment to the
Company of the purchase price  therefor by check or wire transfer,  as specified
in Exhibit A

      The  Purchaser  hereby  authorizes  and directs the Company to deliver the
Securities to be issued to the Purchaser  pursuant to this Agreement directly to
the residential or business address indicated on the signature page hereto.

      3.  Representations  of the Purchasers.  Each of the Purchasers  severally
represents and warrants to the Company as follows:

            (a)  The  Purchaser   has  received  and  carefully   reviewed  such
information  and  documentation  relating to the Company that the  Purchaser has
requested,  including without limitation,  the Company's filings with the United
States Securities and Exchange Commission (the "Commission").

            (b) The Purchaser has had a reasonable  opportunity to ask questions
of and receive answers from the Company concerning the Company and the Offering,
and all such questions,  if any, have been answered to the full  satisfaction of
the Purchaser.

            (c) The Purchaser  understands  that the Company has determined that
the exemption from the registration provisions of the Securities Act provided by
Regulation D is applicable to the offer and sale of the  Securities,  based,  in
part, upon the representations,  warranties and agreements made by the Purchaser
herein.

            (d) Except as set forth  herein,  no  representations  or warranties
have been  made to the  Purchaser  by the  Company  or any  agent,  employee  or
affiliate of the Company and in entering into this transaction, the Purchaser is
not  relying  upon  any  information  other  than  the  results  of  independent
investigation by the Purchaser.
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            (e) The  Purchaser  has full  power and  authority  to  execute  and
deliver this Agreement and to perform the obligations of the Purchaser hereunder
and  this  Agreement  is a  legally  binding  obligation  of  the  Purchaser  in
accordance with its terms.

            (f) Regulation D.

                  (i) The Purchaser  understands and acknowledges  that: (A) the
Securities  acquired  pursuant to this Agreement have not been registered  under
the  Securities  Act and are  being  sold in  reliance  upon an  exemption  from
registration  afforded by Regulation D; and that such  Securities  have not been
registered with any state  securities  commission or authority;  (B) pursuant to
the requirements of Regulation D, the Securities may not be transferred, sold or
otherwise  exchanged  unless in compliance  with the  provisions of Regulation D
and/or  pursuant to  registration  under the  Securities  Act, or pursuant to an
available exemption  thereunder;  and (C) other than as set forth in Section 5.1
of this Agreement, the Company is under no obligation to register the Securities
under the Securities Act or any state  securities  law, or to take any action to
make any exemption from any such registration provisions available.

                  (ii)  The  Purchaser  is an  accredited  investor  within  the
meaning  of Rule  501 of  Regulation  D,  is  knowledgeable,  sophisticated  and
experienced  in making,  and is  qualified  to make,  decisions  with respect to
investment shares  representing an investment decision like that involved in the
purchase of the Securities.

                  (iii) The Purchaser is purchasing  the Securities for his, her
or its own  account  for  investment  only and has no  intention  of  selling or
distributing  the  Securities  and  no  other  person  has  any  interest  in or
participation in the Securities or any right, option, security interest,  pledge



or other  interest in or to the  Securities.  The Purchaser  recognizes  that an
investment in the Securities involves a high degree of risk, including a risk of
total loss of the Purchaser. The Purchaser understands,  acknowledges and agrees
that it must bear the economic risk of its  investment in the  Securities for an
indefinite  period of time and has  knowledge  and  experience  in financial and
business  matters  such  that it is  capable  of  evaluating  the  risks  of the
investment in the Securities  and the Purchaser  understands,  acknowledges  and
agrees that prior to any such offer or sale, the Company may require, subject to
the fulfillment of the Company's  obligations under Section 6 of this Agreement,
as a condition to effecting a transfer of the Securities, an opinion of counsel,
acceptable to the Company,  as to the registration or exemption  therefrom under
the Securities Act and any state securities acts, if applicable.

                  (iv) The Purchaser  acknowledges that the Securities will bear
a legend in substantially the following form:

                  THE   SECURITIES   REPRESENTED   BY  THIS   CERTIFICATE   (THE
                  "SECURITIES")  HAVE NOT BEEN  REGISTERED  UNDER THE SECURITIES
                  ACT OF 1933,  AS AMENDED (THE  "SECURITIES  ACT") OR ANY STATE
                  SECURITIES LAWS AND MAY NOT BE SOLD,  TRANSFERRED OR OTHERWISE
                  DISPOSED OF UNLESS  REGISTERED  UNDER THE  SECURITIES  ACT AND
                  UNDER  APPLICABLE  STATE  SECURITIES  LAWS  OR TNX  TELEVISION
                  HOLDINGS,  INC.  SHALL HAVE RECEIVED AN OPINION OF ITS COUNSEL
                  THAT  REGISTRATION OF SUCH SECURITIES UNDER THE SECURITIES ACT
                  AND UNDER THE PROVISIONS OF APPLICABLE  STATE  SECURITIES LAWS
                  IS NOT REQUIRED.
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            (g) Neither the Purchaser, nor any affiliate of the Purchaser or any
person  acting  on  his,  her  or  its  behalf,  has  recently  sold  shares  of
unregistered Common Stock of the Company.

      4.  Condition to the  Obligations of the Company.  The  obligations of the
Company under Section 1.2 of this Agreement are subject to  fulfillment,  or the
waiver, of the following condition on or before the Closing:

            4.1 Accuracy of Representations and Warranties.  The representations
and warranties of the Purchasers  contained in Section 3 shall be true on and as
of the  Closing  Date with the same effect as though  such  representations  and
warranties had been made on and as of that date (except that any  representation
or warranty  expressly  stated to have been made or given as of a specific  date
need be true only as of such date).

      5. Covenants of the Company.

            5.1 Piggyback  Registration Rights. If at any time the Company shall
determine to register under the Securities Act any of its securities (other than
on Form S-8 or Form S-4 or their then  equivalents  and other than  shares to be
issued solely (i) in connection  with any  acquisition of any entity or business
(ii) upon the exercise of stock options,  or (iii) pursuant to employee  benefit
plans),  it shall send to each holder of Registrable  Shares (as defined below),
including each holder who has the right to acquire Registrable  Shares,  written
notice of such  determination  and, if within  thirty (30) days after receipt of
such notice, such holder shall so request in writing,  the Company shall use its
commercially reasonable efforts to include in such registration statement all or
any  part of the  Registrable  Shares  such  holder  requests  to be  registered
therein;  provided  that,  if, in  connection  with any  offering  involving  an
underwriting  of  Common  Stock  to be  issued  by  the  Company,  the  managing
underwriter  shall  prohibit the  inclusion of shares of Common Stock by selling
holders in such  registration  statement  or shall  impose a  limitation  on the
number  of  shares  of such  Common  Stock  which  may be  included  in any such
registration statement because, in its judgment, such limitation is necessary to
effect an orderly public  distribution,  and such limitation is imposed pro rata
with respect to all  securities  whose  holders have a  contractual,  incidental
("piggyback") right to include such securities in the registration statement and
as to which  inclusion  has been  requested  pursuant to such right and there is
first  excluded  from such  registration  statement  all shares of Common  Stock
sought to be  included  therein  by (i) any holder  thereof  not having any such
contractual,  incidental registration rights, and (ii) any holder thereof having
contractual, incidental registration rights subordinate and junior to the rights
of the holders of  Registrable  Shares,  the Company  shall then be obligated to



include in such  registration  statement only such limited portion (which may be
none) of the Registrable  Shares with respect to which such holder has requested
inclusion  hereunder.  "Registrable  Shares"  means the  shares of Common  Stock
included in the Units and the shares of Common  Stock  underlying  the  Warrants
included in the Units;  provided,  however,  that  shares of Common  Stock shall
cease to be  Registrable  Shares upon any sale of such shares  pursuant to (i) a
registration  statement  filed  under  the  Securities  Act,  or (ii)  Rule  144
promulgated under the Securities Act.
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            5.2  Reservation  of Common  Stock.  The Company  shall  reserve and
maintain  a  sufficient  number  of shares of  Common  Stock for  issuance  upon
exercise of all of the outstanding Securities.

      6.  Transfer of  Securities.  The Purchaser is aware that the Company will
make  a  notation  in  its   appropriate   records  and  issue  "stop  transfer"
instructions  to its  transfer  agent with  respect to the  restrictions  on the
transferability of such Securities.

            (a) The Purchaser  understands that this subscription is not binding
upon the Company until the Company  accepts it, which  acceptance is at the sole
discretion of the Company and is to be evidenced by the  Company's  execution of
this Agreement  where  indicated.  This Agreement  shall be null and void if the
Company  does not  accept it as  aforesaid.  In the event the  Company  does not
accept  the  Offering  proceeds,  the  Offering  will not be  completed  and all
Offering proceeds will thereafter be promptly returned to the Purchasers without
interest or deduction.  The undersigned understands that the Company may, in its
sole discretion,  reject this  subscription,  in whole or in part, and/or reduce
this  subscription  in any  amount  and to any  extent,  whether or not pro rata
reductions are made of any other investor's subscription.

            (b) Subject to applicable  state  securities  laws, the subscription
delivered  to the Company by the  Purchaser  pursuant to this  Agreement  is not
subject to revocation by the Purchaser,  but may be rejected by the Company,  in
whole or in part, in the Company's sole discretion,  in which event the purchase
price and execution copy of this Agreement  submitted will be returned (by mail)
to the  undersigned  without  interest  or  deduction  within 15  business  days
thereafter.

      7. Forward Split. The Purchaser is aware that the Company intends to split
(or dividend) shares of its Common Stock on a two and a half-for-one  basis (the
"Stock  Split") on or about August 17, 2006 (the  "Effective  Date").  Since the
Closing is anticipated to take place after the Effective Date, the Purchasers in
the Offering will not benefit from the Stock Split.  The Purchaser is aware that
all purchases made pursuant to this  Agreement  reflect  post-Stock  Split share
numbers and that the per share purchase price and the number of shares purchased
will be reflected on a post-Stock Split basis at Closing. Thus, whereas, without
giving effect to the Stock Split, each $1.00 paid by a Purchaser in the Offering
would have  purchased a unit  consisting  of (i) two and a half shares of Common
Stock,  and (ii) a warrant to purchase two and a half shares of Common Stock, at
an exercise  price of $2.00 per share,  after giving  effect to the Stock Split,
each $1.00 paid by a Purchaser in the Offering will  purchase a unit  consisting
of (i) one share of Common  Stock,  and (ii) a warrant to purchase  one share of
Common Stock, at an exercise price of $2.00 per share.

      8. The Shares are  subject to  standard  anti-dilution  provisions  in the
event of forward or reverse stock splits or  recapitalizations.  For example, if
the Company  engages in a two for one reverse  stock split,  a holder of 100,000
Shares will be affected as follows:

                    Pre-Split Ownership:

                          100,000 Shares

                   Post-Split Ownership:

                           50,000 Shares
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      9. Broker's  Fees.  The  Purchaser is aware that,  in connection  with the
Offering,  the Company may pay a broker's fee or fees  totaling up to 10% of the
gross proceeds received by the Company from the Offering.

      10. Miscellaneous.

            10.1  Successors  and  Assigns.  This  Agreement  and any rights and
obligations  hereunder  may not be  transferred  or  assigned  by the  Purchaser
without the prior written consent of the Company.  This Agreement shall inure to
the benefit of, and be binding  upon the  Company  and the  Purchaser  and their
respective heirs, legal representatives and permitted assigns.

            10.2 Survival. All representations and warranties and all covenants,
agreements  and  obligations  made  by the  Company  or the  Purchasers  in this
Agreement,  or in any instrument or document  furnished in connection  with this
Agreement or the transactions contemplated hereby, shall survive the Closing and
any investigation at any time made by or on behalf of any indemnified party.

            10.3. Indemnification. The Purchaser agrees to indemnify the Company
and hold it harmless from and against any and all losses, damages,  liabilities,
costs and expenses  which it may sustain or incur in connection  with the breach
by the  Purchaser  of any  representation,  warranty  or  covenant  made  by the
Purchaser .

            10.4 Notices. All notices or other communications hereunder shall be
in writing and shall be deemed to have been duly given if  delivered  personally
or mailed by certified or registered  mail,  return receipt  requested,  postage
prepaid, as follows:

                  (a) If to the Company, to Mediavest, Inc., c/o Trinad Capital,
2121 Avenue of the Stars, Suite 1650, Los Angeles,  CA 90067,  Attention:  Chief
Executive  Officer or to such other  address as the  Company or the  undersigned
shall have designated to the other by like notice.

                  (b) If to a Purchaser, at his, her or its address set forth on
Exhibit A, or at such other  address or addresses as may have been  furnished to
the Company in writing by such Purchaser.

            10.5 Entire  Agreement.  This  Agreement and the Warrant  embody the
entire  agreement and  understanding  between the parties hereto with respect to
the subject matter hereof and supersede all prior agreements and  understandings
relating to such subject matter.

            10.6 Amendments and Waivers. Except as otherwise expressly set forth
in this Agreement,  any term of this Agreement may be amended and the observance
of any term of this Agreement may be waived (either generally or in a particular
instance and either  retroactively or prospectively) with the written consent of
the Company and the majority of the  Purchasers.  No waivers of or exceptions to
any  term,  condition  or  provision  of  this  Agreement,  in any  one or  more
instances,  shall be deemed  to be, or  construed  as, a further  or  continuing
waiver of any such term, condition or provision.
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            10.7  Counterparts.  This  Agreement  may be executed in one or more
counterparts,  each of which shall be deemed to be an original, but all of which
shall be one and the same document.

            10.8 Section Headings.  The section headings are for the convenience
of the parties  and in no way alter,  modify,  amend,  limit,  or  restrict  the
contractual obligations of the parties.

            10.9  Severability.   The  invalidity  or  unenforceability  of  any
provision of this Agreement shall not affect the validity or  enforceability  of
any other provision of this Agreement.

            10.10  Governing  Law.  This  Agreement  shall  be  governed  by and
construed in accordance with the laws of the State of New York.

                           [signature page to follow]
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SIGNATURE PAGE                            Date Signed: _________ , 2006
- ---------------------------

Number of Units:                          -----------

Multiplied by Offering Price Per Unit:    x     $1.00
                                             ----------

Equals Amount:                            =  $
                                             -------------

- ---------------------------               --------------------------
Signature                                 Second Signature
                                          (if purchasing jointly)

- ---------------------------               --------------------------
Printed Name                              Printed Second Name

- ---------------------------               --------------------------
Entity Name                               Entity Name

- ---------------------------               --------------------------
Address                                   Address

- ---------------------------               --------------------------
City, State and Zip Code                  City, State and Zip Code

- ---------------------------               --------------------------
Telephone-Business                        Telephone-Business

- ---------------------------               --------------------------
Facsimile-Business                        Facsimile-Business

- ---------------------------               --------------------------
Tax ID # or Social Security #             Tax ID # or Social Security #

Name in which securities should be issued:
                                          --------------------------------------

================================================================================

This Agreement is agreed to and accepted as of ________ , 2006.

                                        MEDIAVEST, INC.

                                        By:
                                           -------------------------
                                           Name:
                                           Title:

                                    EXHIBIT A
                               List of Purchasers

   Name and Address              No. of Units                    Aggregate



     of Purchaser                                             Purchase Price

                                                              $
                                                              $
                                                              $
                                                              $
                                                              $
                                                              $
                                                              $
                                                              $
                                                              $

TOTALS:                                                       $
- -------

                                    EXHIBIT B

                                     Warrant



             SERIES A CONVERTIBLE PREFERRED STOCK PURCHASE AGREEMENT

      THIS  SERIES  A  CONVERTIBLE  PREFERRED  STOCK  PURCHASE  AGREEMENT  (this
"Agreement") is made and entered into as of October 12, 2006, between Mediavest,
Inc, a  corporation  organized  and existing  under the laws of the State of New
Jersey (the "Company") and Trinad Management, LLC (the "Purchaser").

      WHEREAS,  subject to the terms and conditions set forth in this Agreement,
the Company desires to issue and sell to the Purchaser and the Purchaser desires
to acquire from the Company 100,000 shares of the Company's Series A Convertible
Preferred  Stock,  $.0001 par value per share (the "Series A Preferred  Stock"),
with a Stated Value of one dollar ($1) per share,  and an aggregate Stated Value
of one hundred thousand dollars  ($100,000),  for an aggregate purchase price of
one hundred thousand dollars ($100,000).

      IN CONSIDERATION of the mutual covenants contained in this Agreement,  the
Company and each Purchaser agree as follows:

                                   ARTICLE I
                               CERTAIN DEFINITIONS

      1.1 Certain Definitions. As used in this Agreement, and unless the context
requires a different meaning, the following terms have the meanings indicated:

      "Affiliate" means, with respect to any Person,  any Person that,  directly
or indirectly,  controls,  is controlled by or is under common control with such
Person.  For  the  purposes  of  this  definition,  "control"  (including,  with
correlative meanings, the terms "controlled by" and "under common control with")
shall mean the  possession,  directly or  indirectly,  of the power to direct or
cause the  direction of the  management  and  policies of such  Person,  whether
through the ownership of voting securities or by contract or otherwise.

      "Agreement" shall have the meaning set forth in the introductory paragraph
of this Agreement.

      "Certificate  of  Designation"   means  the  Certificate  of  Designation,
Preferences  and Rights of Series A Convertible  Preferred  Stock of the Company
annexed as Exhibit A hereto.

      "Closing" shall have the meaning set forth in Section 2.2.

      "Closing Date" shall have the meaning set forth in Section 2.2.

      "Common  Stock" means shares now or hereafter  authorized  of the class of
common stock, $.0001 par value, of the Company and stock of any other class into
which such shares may hereafter have been reclassified or changed.

      "Company" shall have the meaning set forth in the introductory paragraph.

      "Execution Date" means the date of this Agreement first written above.

      "Person"  means  an  individual  or  a  corporation,  partnership,  trust,
incorporated or  unincorporated  association,  joint venture,  limited liability
company, joint stock company,  government (or an agency or political subdivision
thereof) or other entity of any kind.

      "Purchase Price" shall have the meaning set forth in Section 2.1(b).

      "Purchaser"   shall  have  the  meaning  set  forth  in  the  introductory
paragraph.

      "Securities Act" means the Securities Act of 1933, as amended.

      "Series  A  Preferred  Stock"  shall  have the  meaning  set  forth in the
recital.

      "Shares" shall have the meaning set forth in Section 2.1(a).



      "Stated  Value"  means the sum of one dollar ($1) per Share or one hundred
thousand dollars ($100,000) for all of the Shares.

      "Transaction   Documents"  means  this  Agreement  and  all  exhibits  and
schedules  hereto and all other  documents,  instruments  and writings  required
pursuant  to this  Agreement.

                                   ARTICLE II
               PURCHASE AND SALE OF CONVERTIBLE PREFERRED SHARES

      2.1 Purchase and Sale; Purchase Price.

            (a)  Subject  to the terms and  conditions  set  forth  herein,  the
Company shall issue and sell and the Purchaser shall purchase  100,000 shares of
the Company's  Series A Preferred Stock (the  "Shares").  The Series A Preferred
Stock shall have the respective rights,  preferences and privileges as set forth
in the  Certificate of Designation to be filed by the Company with the Secretary
of State of New Jersey on or before the Execution Date.

            (b) The purchase  price for each Share shall be One Dollar ($1) (the
"Per Share Consideration"). The Per Share Consideration multiplied by the number
of Shares to be  purchased  by the  Purchaser  is referred  to as the  "Purchase
Price."
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      2.2 The  Closing.  The Closing of the purchase and sale of the Shares (the
"Closing")  shall take place  simultaneously  with the execution and delivery of
this Agreement (the "Closing Date"). At any time and from time to time after the
Closing,  the  Parties  shall duly  execute,  acknowledge  and  deliver all such
further assignments, conveyances, instruments and documents, and shall take such
other  action  consistent  with the  terms of this  Agreement  to carry  out the
transactions contemplated by this Agreement.

                                  ARTICLE III
                         REPRESENTATIONS AND WARRANTIES

      3.1 Representations, Warranties and Agreements of the Company. The Company
hereby makes the following  representations and warranties to the Purchaser, all
of which shall survive the Closing:

            (a)  Organization and  Qualification.  The Company is a corporation,
duly  incorporated,  validly existing and in good standing under the laws of the
State of New Jersey, with the requisite corporate power and authority to own and
use its  properties  and  assets  and to  carry  on its  business  as  currently
conducted.

            (b)  Authorization,  Enforcement.  The  Company  has  the  requisite
corporate  power and authority to enter into and to consummate the  transactions
contemplated  hereby and by each other Transaction  Document and to otherwise to
carry out its obligations  hereunder and thereunder.  The execution and delivery
of this Agreement and each of the other Transaction Documents by the Company and
the consummation by it of the transactions  contemplated  hereby and thereby has
been duly authorized by all necessary action on the part of the Company. Each of
this Agreement and each of the other  Transaction  Documents has been or will be
duly  executed by the Company and when  delivered in  accordance  with the terms
hereof or  thereof  will  constitute  the valid and  binding  obligation  of the
Company  enforceable against the Company in accordance with its terms, except as
such  enforceability  may  be  limited  by  applicable  bankruptcy,  insolvency,
reorganization,   moratorium,  liquidation  or  similar  laws  relating  to,  or
affecting  generally the  enforcement of,  creditors'  rights and remedies or by
other equitable principles of general application.

            (c)  Issuance of  Securities.  The Shares have been duly and validly
authorized  for issuance,  offer and sale pursuant to this  Agreement  and, when
issued and delivered as provided  hereunder  against  payment in accordance with
the  terms  hereof,  shall be  valid  and  binding  obligations  of the  Company
enforceable in accordance with their respective terms. When issued in accordance
with the terms hereof, the Shares will be duly authorized, validly issued, fully
paid and non-assessable.



      3.2 Representations and Warranties of the Purchaser.  The Purchaser hereby
represents and warrants to the Company as follows:

            (a) Authority.  The Purchaser has the requisite  power and authority
to enter into and to consummate the transactions  contemplated hereby and by the
other Transaction Documents and otherwise to carry out its obligations hereunder
and  thereunder.  The acquisition of the Shares to be purchased by the Purchaser
hereunder has been duly  authorized  by all necessary  action on the part of the
Purchaser.  This Agreement has been duly executed and delivered by the Purchaser
and  constitutes  the valid and legally  binding  obligation  of the  Purchaser,
enforceable   against  it  in  accordance   with  its  terms,   except  as  such
enforceability   may  be   limited   by   applicable   bankruptcy,   insolvency,
reorganization,  moratorium or similar laws relating to, or affecting  generally
the enforcement of, creditors rights and remedies or by other general principles
of equity.
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            (b) Investment  Intent.  The Purchaser is acquiring the Shares to be
purchased by it  hereunder,  and will acquire the Shares for its own account for
investment purposes only and not with a view to or for distributing or reselling
such  Shares,  or any part  thereof  or  interest  therein,  without  prejudice,
however, to such Purchaser's right, subject to the provisions of this Agreement,
at all times to sell or  otherwise  dispose of all or any part of such Shares in
compliance with applicable federal and state securities laws.

            (c) Experience of Purchaser. The Purchaser, either alone or together
with its representatives,  has such knowledge,  sophistication and experience in
business and financial  matters so as to be capable of evaluating the merits and
risks of an investment in the Shares to be acquired by it hereunder,  and has so
evaluated the merits and risks of such investment.

            (d) Ability of Purchaser to Bear Risk of Investment. The Purchaser
is able to bear the economic risk of an investment in the Shares to be acquired
by it hereunder and, at the present time, is able to afford a complete loss of
such investment.

            (e) Access to Information.  The Purchaser  acknowledges  that it has
been  afforded  (i) the  opportunity  to ask  such  questions  as it has  deemed
necessary  of, and to  receive  answers  from,  representatives  of the  Company
concerning  the terms and  conditions  of the Shares  offered  hereunder and the
merits and risks of investing  in such  securities;  (ii) access to  information
about the Company and the Company's financial condition,  results of operations,
business,  properties,  management  and  prospects  sufficient  to  enable it to
evaluate its investment in the Shares;  and (iii) the opportunity to obtain such
additional  information  which the  Company  possesses  or can  acquire  without
unreasonable  effort or expense that is necessary to make an informed investment
decision  with  respect  to  the  investment  and to  verify  the  accuracy  and
completeness of the information that it has received about the Company.

            (f) Reliance.  The Purchaser  understands and acknowledges  that (i)
the Shares are being offered and sold to it hereunder are being offered and sold
without  registration  under the Securities  Act in a private  placement that is
exempt from the registration provisions of the Securities Act under Section 4(2)
of the Securities  Act and (ii) the  availability  of such exemption  depends in
part on, and that the Company will rely upon the accuracy and  truthfulness  of,
the  foregoing  representations  and  such  Purchaser  hereby  consents  to such
reliance.

                                   ARTICLE IV
                         OTHER AGREEMENTS OF THE PARTIES

      4.1 Manner of Offering.  The Shares are being  issued  pursuant to section
4(2) of the Securities Act.
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      4.2 Blue Sky Laws.  The Company  shall  cooperate  with the  Purchaser  in
connection  with  the  exemption  from  registration  of the  Shares  under  the
securities or Blue Sky laws of such  jurisdictions as the Purchaser may request;
provided,  however,  that  the  Company  shall  not be  required  in  connection



therewith  to  qualify  as a  foreign  corporation  where  they  are  not now so
qualified.  The Company agrees that it will execute all necessary  documents and
pay all necessary  state filing or notice fees to enable the Company to sell the
Shares to the Purchaser.

      4.3  Integration.  The Company shall not and shall use its best efforts to
ensure that no Affiliate shall sell,  offer for sale or solicit offers to buy or
otherwise  negotiate  in respect of any security (as defined in Section 2 of the
Securities Act) that would be integrated with the offer or sale of the Shares in
a manner that would require the  registration  under the  Securities  Act of the
sale of the Shares to the Purchaser.

                                   ARTICLE V
                                  MISCELLANEOUS

      5.1 Entire  Agreement.  This Agreement,  together with all of the Exhibits
and Schedules annexed hereto,  and any other  Transaction  Document contains the
entire  understanding  of the parties with respect to the subject  matter hereof
and supersede all prior  agreements and  understandings,  oral or written,  with
respect to such matters.

      5.2 Amendments;  Waivers.  No provision of this Agreement may be waived or
amended except in a written instrument  signed, in the case of an amendment,  by
both the Company and the  Purchaser,  or, in the case of a waiver,  by the party
against whom enforcement of any such waiver is sought.  No waiver of any default
with respect to any provision,  condition or requirement of this Agreement shall
be  deemed  to be a  continuing  waiver  in the  future or a waiver of any other
provision,  condition or requirement  hereof, nor shall any delay or omission of
either party to exercise any right  hereunder in any manner  impair the exercise
of any such right accruing to it thereafter.

      5.3  Headings.  The  headings  herein  are for  convenience  only,  do not
constitute a part of this  Agreement  and shall not be deemed to limit or affect
any of the provisions hereof.

      5.4 Successors and Assigns. This Agreement shall be binding upon and inure
to the benefit of the  parties and their  respective  successors  and  permitted
assigns.  The  assignment by a party of this  Agreement or any rights  hereunder
shall not affect the obligations of such party under this Agreement.

      5.5 No Third Party  Beneficiaries.  This  Agreement  is  intended  for the
benefit of the parties  hereto and their  respective  permitted  successors  and
assigns and is not for the benefit of, nor may any provision  hereof be enforced
by, any other person.

      5.6 Governing Law. The parties hereto  acknowledge  that the  transactions
contemplated  by  this  Agreement  and the  exhibits  hereto  bear a  reasonable
relation to the State of New York.  The parties  hereto  agree that the internal
laws of the State of New York  shall  govern  this  Agreement  and the  exhibits
hereto.
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      5.7 Counterpart Signatures.  This Agreement may be executed in two or more
counterparts,  all of which when taken  together shall be considered one and the
same agreement and shall become effective when  counterparts have been signed by
each party and  delivered  to the other  party,  it being  understood  that both
parties need not sign the same  counterpart.  In the event that any signature is
delivered by facsimile  transmission,  such  signature  shall create a valid and
binding  obligation of the party executing (or on whose behalf such signature is
executed) the same with the same force and effect as if such facsimile signature
page were an original thereof.

      5.8  Severability.  In case  any one or  more  of the  provisions  of this
Agreement  shall be invalid or  unenforceable  in any respect,  the validity and
enforceability of the remaining terms and provisions of this Agreement shall not
in any way be affected or impaired thereby and the parties will attempt to agree
upon a valid and enforceable  provision  which shall be a reasonable  substitute
therefore,  and upon so agreeing, shall incorporate such substitute provision in
this Agreement.

                           [ SIGNATURE PAGE FOLLOWS ]



      IN WITNESS  WHEREOF,  the parties  hereto have caused this Agreement to be
duly executed as of the date first indicated above.

                                        Company:

                                        MEDIAVEST, INC.

                                        By:
                                           -------------------------
                                           Name:  Robert Ellin
                                           Title: Chairman and Chief
                                                  Executive Officer

                                        Purchaser:

                                        TRINAD MANAGEMENT, LLC

                                        By:
                                            ------------------------
                                            Name:
                                                  ------------------
                                            Title:
                                                  ------------------

                                    EXHIBIT A

                           Certificate of Designation


